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PROVINCE OF QUEBEC 
TOWNSHIP OF WENTWORTH 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

HIGHLIGHTS OF THE 2019 FINANCIAL REPORT 
 
 
I, the undersigned, give notice that at the regular sitting of Council to be held on 
Monday, June 1st 2020 at 7:00 P.M., the Mayor will present the highlights of the 2019 
Financial Report, as well as the report of the external auditor. 
  
In the interest of the public and to protect the health and safety of the population, the 
members of the Council and the municipal officers are authorized to be present and to 
take part, deliberate and vote at the meeting by teleconference therefore, the sitting will 
be held without a public audience.  
 
In order to allow citizens to express themselves following the publication of the Mayor's 
report, the Municipal Council wishes to provide for a period of 15 days during which 
citizens will be able to submit their questions and comments by email to 
info@wentworth.ca and that answers will be given at the next sitting of Council. 
 
The highlights of the 2019 Financial Report will be distributed on the website of the 
Municipality as well as the municipal bulletin boards and distribution list. 
  
Given at Wentworth this 29th day of May 2020. 
 
 
 
(signed) 
Natalie Black 
General Manager, Secretary-Treasurer 
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